
 
For our final Student Advisory meeting of the year, I had seniors from the high 
school and an Eighth grader from the middle school in attendance.  
 
 
I asked them what was good about their high school or middle school years as a 
student in Montgomery County Schools and what was not so good.  
 
Their responses were as follows:  
 
Good  
Great Teachers  
Friends  
Technology  
 
Not So Good  
Teachers  
Lack of some classes/activities  
 
What is the Common Denominator?  
 
TEACHERS – Whether good or bad determine the outcome of school success 
and/or failure in the minds of our students. No other determinant in the school 
experience is as important as that teacher and the quality of instruction offered to 
our students.  
 
As children get older, it becomes increasingly more important to engage them 
more in the educational process. That is why the upcoming PDSA process is so 
important for our middle and high schools!  
 
What an exciting time to be a teacher in MCS as we work to improve for OUR 
STUDENTS! 


